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As per the instruction of the Secretary, Department of Higher Education, the Department of Economics planted the

saplings in the office of J.D., TNEB, Anganwadi, Govt.Primary School at Gandhinagar and at the roadsides of

Palayapettai, Gandhinagar and Abishehapatti area on 05.10.2017 to celebrate the ‘Joy of Giving’. Dr.J.Ravithenraj and

Dr.V.Duraisingh organized the programme and the students of Economics and Botany actively participated with the

motive of environmental protection.



• To ensure greenery in the college, the staff and the students of Economics planted the 

saplings in the college campus on 08.10.2017.



SAMATHUVA PONGAL, 12.01.2018



Economics Association Meeting was conducted on 23.01.2018 and Dr.J.Nirmala, Associate Professor 

and Head, Department of Economics, Sarah Tucker College(Autonomous), Palayamkottai, delivered a 

lecture on “Economics and Soft Skill Development”



• III B.A., Economics students (50 in number) visited Sri Swamy Nellaiyappar Anbu Ashram, 

Palayamkottai along with 2 staff members.



• One day National Seminar on “Contemporary Macro Economic Environmental 

Issues” was organized by the Department of Economics on 28.03.2018. The 

seminar was inaugurated by Dr. D.Sarala Thembavani, Joint Director of Collegiate 

Education, Tirunelveli. Dr.P.Arunachalam, Prof. and Head, Department of Applied 

Economics, Cochin University delivered a key note address and Dr.Iyyampillai, 

Head (Retd), Department of Economics, Bharathidasan University, Trichy was 

acted as a resource person. Dr.J.Sacratees, Head, Department of Economics, 

Manonmaniam Sundaranar University, Tirunelveli presented valedictory address. 

Faculty members and students from various states, districts and colleges 

participated actively in the seminar and presented paper. The selected papers were 

published in UGC approved journal “Shanlax International Journal of Economics”.  





• 75 students accompanied with 5 staff went to Kanyakumari on 07.04.2018 as study 

tour.


